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NRC-82-187,-

WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305

'October 29, 1982

Mr. J. R. Miller, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Miller:

Docket 50-305
Operating License DPR-43
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant
Inspection Report 50-305/82-16

The attachment to this letter provides our response to IE Inspection Report

50-305/82-16. The attachment describes action taken to correct the weak-
ness identified in the Notice of Violation. In addition, the attachment
addresses the items of concern identified in the inspection report.

The attachment to this letter contains safeguards information as defined
by 10CFR73.21 and therefore shall not be placed in the public document
rooms.

Very truly yours,
Subscribed and Sworn to
Before Me This J/ fC' Day
of [rg /,<6e o 1982

C. W. Giesler f''

Vice President - Nuclear Power - ' < A J !_/ 4 '/'t
-

Notary Public, State of Wisconsir

smv
My Commission Expires:

Attach. March 24, 1985

cc: Mr. Robert Nelson, NRC Sr Resident Inspector (w/o attach.)
RR #1, Box 999, Kewaunee, WI 54216

Mr. Richard DeYoung, US NRC
Office of Inspection & Enforcement, Washington, DC 20555
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